
4
th

 of July DUI Convictions Bring Heavy Consequences 

By: Jeremy Geigle, Attorney at Law 

JacksonWhite, P.C. 

Independence Day is a time to celebrate the birth of our great nation, with families and friends get 

together for patriotic barbeques and swimming parties. Yet, like other holidays, the 4
th

 of July puts 

police officers on high alert for DUIs. 

Arizona DUIs charges are very serious and come with heavy consequences: financially, personally, and 

professionally. Your public driving record will be marked for an extended period of time, up to ten years 

for non-commercial drivers, and even longer for drivers with commercial privileges. In addition, your 

current job, or future job hunts, can be affected as well as you may be obligated to tell your current or 

future employer about your DUI conviction.  Lastly, DUIs yield exorbitant fines, something no one in this 

economy wants to suffer. 

However, if you were convicted of a DUI this 4
th

 of July, you shouldn’t suffer the costly legal 

consequences without a fight. An experienced DUI defense attorney can help you mitigate your 

punishments and alleviate your stress. 

Jeremy Geigle is a criminal defense attorney and shareholder at JacksonWhite.  He has been practicing  

over 8 years and has handled thousands of felony and misdemeanor counts.  He works in both adult and  

juvenile court handling DUIs, aggravated felonies and sex crimes in Arizona.  He works in Federal, State  

and local jurisdictions including Phoenix, Mesa, Gilbert, Chandler, Scottsdale, Glendale, Tempe and  

Peoria.  Mr. Geigle is a 5-Star-Client-Rated Attorney on Avvo. To read more about what former clients  

are saying about hiring Mr. Geigle or to set up a free consultation, please visit 

www.jacksonwhitelaw.com/criminal-defense-law.  

 

Founded in 1983, JacksonWhite P.C. offers a full -range of services to assist individuals, families and 

businesses with their legal needs. Since its inception, the Mesa firm has grown steadily to include 22 

highly experienced attorneys and over 40 paralegals, legal assistants and staff. At this size, the firm is 

large enough to offer the efficiency and technical expertise of larger firms, yet small enough to provide  

clients with individualized, personalized attention. JacksonWhite has multiple offices around the state of 

Arizona including a Mesa, Casa Grande and Peoria locations. For more information on a specific attorney 

or area of practice, please visit www.jacksonwhitelaw.com, or www.jacksonwhitelaw.com/criminal-

defense-law.  


